
Delta Amateur Radio Society
c/o 1108 56th St.
Delta, B.C. V4l 2A3

On behalf of the 70 plus members of the Delta Amateur Radio Society I would like to thank you for 
your kind donation to our annual fund raising on April 25, 2013.

With your help we had our most successful year so far.  The money raised will help keep our equipment 
in working order so that we may continue our work in providing communications for events like:  The 
North Delta Terry Fox Run, Delta Triathlon, Run For Life.  The donations also provide us with the 
opportunity to update and maintain our equipment for our emergency preparedness program in Delta.

Again, thank you very much.

Gordon Dick
president:  Delta Amateur Radio Society


